
“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted” -Aesop

Hello Walnut Elementary families! This
year we will be collecting donations for
our Night of Giving from February 10-21.
The focus will be on collecting goods for
families who were affected by the
recent fires in the LA area. This is a
time where we can come together as a
community to help our neighbors, as
well as provide an opportunity for our
students to show kindness and to give
back through donating.

Walnut
Elementary

Night of GivingNight of Giving

All Items Must Be New
Baby Diapers (Any Size)
Baby Wipes
Toilet Paper

DONATION ITEMS

DONATION DROP OFF
Donations can be dropped off during the week of
February 10th-21st. The bin will be located
outside of the school office.

We will also be collecting donations on Night
of Giving.

February 21st
5:30pm-7:00pm

All donations will be delivered to YMCA

WE INVITE ALL FAMILIES TO
JOIN US ON FRIDAY,

FEBRUARY 21ST IN THE SMALL
MPR TO CREATE THANK YOU

CARDS FOR FIRST
RESPONDERS


